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RTOWA	MUM/CORR/2022/41																							Email	dated	 						Dated	1st	March’2022					 	

To	
	
Smt.V.G.	Mishra		
CCA	Mumbai	
	
Respected	Madam,	
	
Sub:-	Request	to	refund	the	excess	TDS	to	the	concerned	Pensioners.	
	
Some	Pensioners	have	brought	to	the	notice	of	this	Association	that	the	cumulative	TDS	is	
more	than	the	“Projected	Tax”	as	per	the	Pensioner	Pay	Slip	for	Feb’2022.	
	
On	checking	the	calculations	in	a	few	cases	it	is	found	that	all	these	pensioners	have	opted	
for	“New	Regime”	and	the	“Projected	Tax”	is	correctly	calculated	accordingly.		However	the	
TDS	amount	is	more,	presumably	due	to	some	errors	in	the	system.			
	
Therefore	it	is	requested	:-	

1. To	cause	to	refund	the	excess	TDS	to	all	the	concerned	pensioners	before	passing	
the	book	entry	transferring	the	TDS	amount	to	Income	Tax	department;	

2. To	cause	to	rectify	the	system	errors	if	any	so	that	similar	errors	do	not	occur	in	
the	ensuing	year.	
		

																																								With	high	regards,	

								 	 																																																																																			Yours	Sincerely,	 	 	

																																																																															 	

		Encl:-	As	above.																																																																																		(J.S.	YADAV)																																																																							
					 																																																																																									Jt.	General	Secretary	
Copy	to		
	
Shri.	M.	B.	Dhuri	AO	(PDA)	office	of	Pr.CCA	Mumbai	with	a	request	to	take	immediate	
appropriate	steps.	


